
Mary Poppins Jr. at St. Theresa

Dear Grade 2 Parents,

On Monday, March 20th, our classes will be attending the performance of Mary Poppins Jr. being put on by the

performing arts program at St. Theresa! We will be heading to the school by bus at 9:15 am and returning to the

school by 11:30 am. This provides us the opportunity to see a theater production and support their students!

The cost is $4.31 per student and this fee has been added to your child’s account in Powerschool.  The fee is based

on all students participating; fees may be adjusted depending on the total number of students in attendance on the

day of the performance.

Thank you for your continued support in your child’s education!

Mrs. LaRose and Miss Stankey


